
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue 31 Friday 17th May SATs Assessments 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Members of the Mayfield Community, 

 

Mr Couper-Barton (Headteacher) 

  
 

  

 

 
At Mayfield we talk to our children about 
the value ‘Imagine’. Our children imagine 
what their ideas and designs could look 
like. They imagine a world where 
everyone is kind and respectful. They use 
their imagination in lots of different ways 
across the curriculum.  

 

 
 

 

(Week beginning:       
20.5.24) 

Monday:  Football 

Tuesday:  Cricket 

Wednesday: Athletics 

Thursday: Kick rounders 

Friday: Tag rugby 

FREE places for children 
in Yr1-6. (8.15am) 

Please drop children off 
at the main entrance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Massive congratulations to our 
wonderful Year Six children for their 
hard work and fantastic attitude 
during the national Standard 
Attainment Tests (SATs) this week. 

These assessments are an 
important benchmark, although we 
recognise that they are a snapshot 
of the whole progress our children 
have made over the year. 

We are so proud of the confidence, 
resilience and independence shown 
by Year Six.  

 

 

 

Next week, Year Two will complete 
their assessments with their class 
teachers and teaching assistants, in 
age and ability appropriate ways. 

These assessments are an extension 
of the work they have already been 
doing and should not be seen as 
anything significantly different. 

Once again, we are proud of our 
Year Two children who are so 
committed to their learning and 
know that next week they will try 
their very best.  

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following winners who have demonstrated outstanding behaviour choices or 
shown a superb attitude to learning or for a special achievement. 

 
Nursery BB (1) Rahela Khan  Bay-Leigh Stevens- Blair  

Nursery BB Mohammed Awais Eira Green  
Reception LA Alina Gregory  Diezani Christopher  
Reception PS Skyler-Rose Streeter Logan Redfern 
Year One LH Emma Shaw Brodie Ogden  

Year One WO Alicia Mayemba Violet Cunniffe 
Year Two HS Roman-Lee Bennett Rose Connor 
Year Two SC Harper Deveney Avaya Edwards 

Year Three ER Alexander Igboke Heidi Hopwood  
Year Three ET Hunter Enwistle Zavier Cunningham 
Year Four JS Rehan Yaqub Veronica Rymanowska 
Year Five JH Darcie Rae Richards Riley Maher  
Year Six HD Joseph Butterworth Leon Robinson  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Lennon Lowrey & Mofijioluwa Akinpelu 

Liam Euro & Alissa Ullah  

Charlie Mayall & Teddy Cook  

Logan Redfern & Nancy Perrin  

 

 

 

Jackson Coop & Trevell Kerwin  

Yuana Mudiyanselage & Holly Romanowska 

Harriet English & Oscar Lynch  

Charlotte Mason & Treye Berhe 

 

Alexander Igboke, Layla Smith & Hazel Tracey 

Donald Christopher & Jaden Simpson  

All of Year 4  

Abigail Robb & Reggie Lester  

All of Year 6  

 

Mrs 
Choudhury’s 

winner 

 

 

All of Year 6  

Mrs 
Schofield’s 

winner 

All of Year 4 

 

  

   

Nursery BB (1): 

Nursery BB: 

Reception LA: 

Reception PS: 

 

Year One LH 

Year One WO 

Year Two HS 

Year Two SC 

Year Three ER 

Year Three ET 

Year Four JS: 

Year Five JH: 

Year Six HD: 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

(last week) 

 Attendance 
 

Punctuality 

Overall 94.9% 97.4% 
Nursery BB (1) 90.0& 98.7% 

Nursery BB 93.1% 97.9% 
Reception LA 89.1% 98.1% 
Reception PS 100% 98.4% 
Year One LH 94.5% 96.5% 

Year One WO 93.5% 99.6% 
Year Two HS 94.2% 98.3% 
Year Two SC 99.0% 98.5% 

Year Three ER 95.7% 96.3% 
Year Three ET 94.6% 99.6% 
Year Four JS 98.4% 99.2% 
Year Five JH 93.0% 97.7% 
Year Six HD 97.0% 99.7% 

 

97% and above 
Excellent 

 
95% to 97% 

Heading in the right direction                                              
but some improvement needed 

 91% to 95%  
Attendance is slipping: to be closely monitored 

 
90% or below 

Poor                                                                                         
(High numbers of children are persistently absent) 
 

 

 
20.5.24 Year Two SATs Week 

 
22.5.24 Manchester City Girls' Football Festival 
23.5.24* Cricket tournament (Info to follow) 
24.5.24 End of Half-term Five 
3.6.24 Start of Half-term Six 
3.6.24 Yr5 at Blue Coat - Faith Day 

 
4.6.24 Class Photograph Day, including Yr6 

Individuals. 
7.6.24 Yr6 at Play Factore 

 
10.6.24 New to Reception Parent Welcome 

meeting (See letter from Miss Alderson) 
11.6.24 New to Nursery Parent Welcome meeting 

(See letter from Miss Alderson) 
11.6.24 Bench ball tournament (Info to follow) 
12.6.24 Nursery visit to Smithills Farm 
13.6.24 Yr5 Castleshaw residential (2 days) 
14.6.24 Reception visit to ‘Imagine That’. 
17.6.24 Sky Arts Week (Info to follow) 

 
18.6.24 Yr4 Linking Project (with Holy Rosary) 
21.6.24 Yr6 Cricket at Werneth (Info to follow) 
21.6.24 Summer Fair 
24.6.24 Yr5 visit to Manchester Police Museum 
27.6.24 Yr3 – Trip to Magna 
28.6.24 Yr4 – Trip to Chester Zoo 
2.7.24* Yr3/4 Triathlon (Info to follow) 
8.7.24 EYFS Sports Day – am (Info to follow) 

KS1 Sports Day – pm (Info to follow) 
9.7.24 Yr6 SATs results 

 
9.7.24 Yr2 – George Street Chapel visit 
10.7.24 KS2 Sports Day (Time tbc) 
12.7.24 Cranmer Games (Info to follow) 
18.7.24 End of Half-term Six 
19.7.24 Inset Day (Children not in school) 

*New events 

Thursday 19th October 3pm - 5pm and Friday 20th October 
8am - 9.30am.  

 

1st place 
 

Granite Green 

2nd place 
 

Vulcan Yellow 

3rd place 
 

Waverley Blue 

4th place 
 

Kingston Red 

 

1st place (Attendance) 

RPS 

 

2nd place (Attendance) 

 Year 2SC 

3rd place (Attendance) 

Year 4JS 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

  

 

Thank you for taking the time to 
read this week’s newsletter. Mr 
Couper-Barton (Headteacher). 
Please visit @MayfieldOldham 
and Facebook for further 
information and news.                                     

This week's 'Learning Behaviour of the Week' The next ‘Learning Behaviour of the Week’ is: 
‘I can work independently for an extended period of 
time’. 

‘I can edit and improve a piece of my writing’. 

 

 

Nursery BB (1) 
 

Abdallah Mazen 
Nursery BB 

 
Parker Ogden  

Reception LA 
 

Ziyanah Ahmed  
Reception PS 

 
Jax Cunningham  

Year One LH 
 

Isla Jones  
Year One WO 

 
Bella-Rose Houghton-Evans 

Year Two HS 
 

Harry Nicholson 
Year Two SC 

 
Evie Morley 

Year Three ER 
 

Leo Heywood  
Year Three ET 

 
Nathan Sobotek  

Year Four JS 
 

Amber Mason 
Year Five JH 

 
McKenzie Bevan 

Year Six HD 
 

Macy-Leanne James 
 

 

 

 

 

Learning 
Behaviour of 

the Week 

 

 

   

 


